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17th June 2017

Dear Michelle Hurton,

Unit 3, Freeman’s Place (DM/17/02131/FPA)

On behalf of Trustees wish to lodge an objection to this application for a change of use of
open space to a beer garden. It no way equates to restricted seating areas in front of several
cafes in Durham’s central streets. Here, there is no opening directly from Ebony into such a
beer garden. (In this sense, it is not a ‘natural’ extension.) Moreover, the colonised area would
protrude half way across the public access, a wide stepped area, with a central rail, from
Freeman’s Place to Millennium Place. The applicant wishes to cordon off half of the public
passage.

Yours sincerely,
Douglas Pocock

(Hon Sec, City of Durham Trust)



